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Sabetha Awarded Grant for Walking Trail
(KNZA)--The city of Sabetha has been awarded a grant from the Kansas

Department of Transportation for the construction of a walking trail.

According to KDOT, the city will receive a nearly $300,000 grant for the
Community Connections Trail.

The total estimated project cost is nearly $571,000. The city will provide a just
over $271,000 local match.

Sabetha City Administator Doug Allen tells MSC News the trail will run from
Main Street to the Sabetha Sports Complex.

34 projects were selected by KDOT for inclusion in its Transportation
Alternatives program for Federal Fiscal Years 2018 and 2019.

Grants were also awarded locally for projects in the cities of Atchison, Hiawatha
and Seneca.
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